Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS 🔊





Editorial

Welcome to our short newsletter where we have two announcements to make. The EU islands secretariat has launched its call for technical support, and you can find all relevant information below. So spread the good news!

Furthermore, we are in the process of refreshing our subscriber list. If you want to keep receiving information from the Clean energy for EU islands secretariat – press the subscribe button below.



Your Clean energy for EU islands secretariat

Your feedback is important to us, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us through info@euislands.eu



info@euislands.eu



EU Islands invited to apply for our Call for Support series

The Clean energy for EU islands Secretariat is launching a first Call for Support this April, calling EU islands to apply for technical support for their projects.

The Clean energy for EU islands secretariat continues to offer support to European islands to further advance in their clean energy transition. From formulating strategic energy transition plans to grid integration studies, regulatory analysis, or help finding financing for concrete projects: this technical support aims to bring solutions to all European islands tailored to whichever phase of the transition they are in.

Read more

Copyright © 2021 Clean Energy for EU Islands Secretariat, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Clean Energy for EU Islands Secretariat Kalkkaai 6 1000 Brussels Belgium

The Clean Energy for EU Islands Secretariat is an initiative on behalf of the European Commission.

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

